
 

 

  ERIN E. KIM 
  202.416.6772 
  EKIM@LERMANSENTER.COM 

July 16, 2020 

VIA IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Notice of Consummation of Pro Forma Assignment of Earth Station 
Registration (Call Sign E201350) from SJL of Pennsylvania License Subsidiary, 
LLC to SJL of Pennsylvania, Inc.  

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On June 18, 2020, SJL of Pennsylvania License Subsidiary, LLC and its sole member, 
SJL of Pennsylvania, Inc., notified the Commission of the pro forma assignment of the above-
referenced receive-only earth station registration pursuant to the notification requirement of 
Section 25.119(j) of the Commission’s rules (FCC File No. SES-ASG-20200618-00655).  The 
name of the registrant of the above-referenced receive-only earth station is now SJL of 
Pennsylvania, Inc. 

Please contact the undersigned counsel if there are any questions regarding this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Erin E. Kim 
 
Erin E. Kim 
Counsel to SJL of Pennsylvania License 
Subsidiary, LLC and SJL of Pennsylvania, 
Inc. 

cc:  Jeanette Spriggs 


